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11 April 2019 
 
Dear Secondary Parents 

 
Secondary Winter Uniform Expectations – Term 2 and Term 3 

 
This is a reminder about the uniform expectations as we move into the winter terms. As the uniform is 
compulsory, please provide a note if for any reason the correct uniform is not worn.  
 
Boys 7-9: grey shorts or long trousers, blue shirt, grey ankle socks and school jumper or jacket- not the 
sports jacket. 
 
Boys 10-12: long grey trousers, white shirt, school tie, grey ankle socks, school jumper and blazer.  
 
Girls 7-9: school skirt, blue blouse, school jumper or cardigan, navy blue or black stockings, navy blue socks. 
 
Girls 10-12: school skirt, white blouse, school jumper or cardigan, school blazer, navy blue or black 
stockings, navy blue socks. Non-uniform jumpers, tops, scarves, hoodies or any other non-uniform items 
are not permitted. 
 
• Students must have the correct uniform items. If there is a financial problem, please let me know.  
• Second-hand uniform items are available at the Uniform Shop or through the Facebook page – 

Covenant Second Hand Uniforms. 
• Please ensure that all items are labelled – they should find their way back to you if labelled with your 

child’s full name. 
• Girls may wear one single pair of small studs in the lobe of the ear. Boys are permitted to wear one 

clear keeper in one ear. There should be no other piercings. Wrist watches are permitted. 
• The girls’ navy skirt should be knee length. 
• Socks must be above the ankle, not sports socks. 
• Shoes must be black leather lace ups, not skate or casual shoes.  
• Hats are not compulsory in Terms 2 and 3, but we strongly recommend them. 
 
Uniform order forms are available from the website or the School Office. 
 
Thank you for your support in ensuring your child is in the correct uniform. 
 
Yours in the service of Christian education 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Chris O’Sullivan 
Deputy Principal Pastoral Care (7-12) 
 
  


